Jo B, Parker, Div. Compt.

We are returning bills in connection with repairs to IHCX cars by
the following railroad companies:

Railroad Month repaired Inv. No. Amount

The New York, Chicago & 5t. Louis July, 1944 17755 $50,09

The Chesapeake & Ohio June & July, 1944 7=44-1-0452 785.10
Iouisville & Nashvi lle SN T . 3132€ 55.56

Wwe have checked all the cars shown on these bills and find thet the repairs
were rade.

Works Auditor




